
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

Bus Route Signs 

DULUTH TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

Addendum #3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 12, 2022 

 

 



 

Please note, the Bid due date HAS BEEN CHANGED to  
1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 13, 2022.  
Clarifications to date: 

1. Delivery of the signs has been extended to October 31, 2022.  Completed signs may 
be shipped in increments as they are completed. 

2. Clarification: The DTA will be reviewing the estimated cost of shipping in conjunction 
with the cost of the signs using an estimated cost of a sample shipment of 500 signs 
from the vendor point of origination to the DTA Operations Center to determine total 
cost of the award.  .   

4.  Bidders that plan to bid signs that deviate from the specifications may submit the 
deviation in a separate letter with the bid. The DTA reserves the right to accept or reject 
all deviations at its sole discretion.       

5.  DTA is revising the warranty requirement to a minimum of 5 years due to the type of 
paint that is specified for the signs.  Longer warranty periods are acceptable. 

6.  Non hexavalent chromium conversion coating on aluminum in accordance with 
ASTM B921 standards is accepted as an approved equal for the galvanized aluminum 
with white anti-corrosion coating as noted in Addendum 2.  

7.  The DTA requires 0.100-gauge signs so they are interchangeable throughout the 
transit system and are compatible with existing mounting brackets.   

8.  No further questions will be accepted.   


